
1916 WILSON BOULEVARD
ARLINGTON. VIRGINIA 22201
703-276-7166

May \O, 1985

The Honorabhe Charl ie Rose
Committee on House Administration
Chairman-Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.0.8. Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Sir,

In response to your letter of May 15, 1985, VSC has not and
is currently not conducting any business with the country of
South Africa,

If there is any change in this status we will inform your
office as soon as possible.

IfIcan be of any further assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,/? //
/ - .7// /

Peter J. KendFick
Vice President-Finance and Administration




